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ALIA NEWS

If you’ve ever phoned ALIA with a question about 
membership, you would have spoken to one of the three 
staff on the membership team: Robyn Bartlett, Jade 
Dawes and Agnes Lekawski.

They are your go-to team when you need to know what 
you’ll get from your ALIA Membership and they can talk 
you through the type of membership that’s right for you. 
ALIA Membership is open to everyone. Whether you have 
formal qualifications or simply an interest in the profession, 
you’re welcome to become a Member of ALIA.

Contact the team to discuss whether your 
qualifications make you eligible for professional 
membership or get information about discounts. For 
example, a reduced membership fee is available if you have 
a health care card, you have a gross income of less than 
$34,600 or if you are a graduate in your first two years in the 
LIS profession after completing an ALIA-accredited course. 
Special rates are also available for students and retirees.

Before joining ALIA, Membership and Marketing 
Manager Jade Dawes spent 10 years in customer service 
and management at Myer in Adelaide and Melbourne. 
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(left to right) Robyn Bartlett, Jade Dawes and Agnes Lekawski

Membership Officers Robyn Bartlett and Agnes Lekawski 
worked as computer programmers in the Attorney-
General’s Department in Canberra. We benefit from the 
customer service, IT and marketing skills they bring to the 
Association. If you have any questions, you can contact 
them by email: membership@alia.org.au or to read more 
go to membership.alia.org.au.

The 2016 ALIA Annual General Meeting will take place at 
ALIA House, 9–11 Napier Close Deakin ACT at 6pm AEST 
on Wednesday 18 May 2016. For information regarding 
rules of the meeting, proposed motions to the meeting  
and other meeting details, visit the ALIA website.
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